
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 31 May 2016 9:48 AM 
To: Kate Pennicott 

Cc: AMOD; Dan Williams; Lucy Fennelly 
Subject: RE: Request for video-link to Brisbane - Hearing 7 June 2016 - AM2014/229 and AM2015/6 

- Higher Education Industry—Academic Staff—Award 2010  

 
Dear Kate,  
 
Thank you for your email. Your request for a video link to Brisbane is approved and an amended 
notice of listing will be issued in due course.  
 
In relation to the transcripts for conferences held on 18 November 2015 and 19 April 2016 before 
Commissioner Johns, these conferences were not recorded and therefore transcript is not available. 
I have attached the 10 May 2016 transcript for your convenience. The transcript is provided for the 
benefit of the parties involved in the above matters, but will not be republished to the Commission’s 
website. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
MIRIAM HENRY 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
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